
From: Rebecca Patena [mailto:rebecca@sda.org.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 19 July 2017 2:55 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: AM2016/15 – Plain language re-drafting – General Retail Industry Award 2010/ Plain 

Language Exposure Draft – General Retail Industry Award 2017 

 
Dear Associate,  
 
The SDA respectfully requests that word versions of the following documents be provided to 
assist with preparation of its submissions for filing: 
 

 COMPARISON DOCUMENT General Retail Industry Award 2010/ Plain Language 
Exposure Draft; and 

 the Plain Language Exposure Draft – General Retail Industry Award 2017. 
 
We would appreciate if the provision of these documents is done in consideration of the 
short time frames which the SDA has to make its submissions, due on 3 August 2017. 
 
Regards,  
 
Rebecca 
Rebecca Patena 

National Industrial Officer and National OHS Officer 
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